
Notice of School Board Election 

Two seats on the Guffey Community Charter School Board of 

Directors are up for election this year. Both Board members 

currently holding those seats have announced their intent to run. 

Any member of the Guffey community who is 18 years of age or 

older is eligible to sit on the Board if they meet the requirements 

laid out in GP-14. If you are interested in running for a seat, you 

must give written notice before March 17, 2025. Your notice can be 

submitted to the Board by leaving it with the school Administrator 

or by email to clp@guffeyschool.org. An election will only be held 

if more than two candidates apply. If there is an election, it will be 

held on April 16, 2025. 

Interested parties should familiarize themselves with the school’s 

governance policies, available at 

https://guffeyschool.org/resources/admin/pol/, in particular the 

Ends policies and GP-3 (Board Job Description) and GP-14 (Policy 

for Board Membership). Per GP-14, those standing for a Board seat 

must sign and agree to the following statement: 

I affirm that I understand and support the Governance Policies of 

the Guffey Community Charter School. 

I understand that the Guffey Community Charter School is governed 

through the Carver Policy Governance Model. I support the Carver 

Policy Governance Process and commit to training in its 

implementation. 

I affirm that I have read and understand the policies of the Board as 

they relate to Board duties and responsibilities. 


